Attn: Clinton Spencer
RE: Property Tax # 4N2812C tax lot 308
To City of Hermiston:

We are against the property being annexed into the city limits. As this will quadruple the traffic in our
area on Tamarack, 11" street and Juniper Ave.

If you are able to build multi family dwelling, that would create more people coming and going which
could possibly increase the crime in this area.

This annexed will possibly change the future of our zoning, which now we are FU-10 which allows us to
have chickens and beef on our property.

If something goes wrong with our well or septic we would have to hookup to city limits which would be
more cost to us to get the utilities to our property.

Sincerely

Derek & Lora Osmin
Lot 309



